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March 7, 2005 
 
Ms. Suzi Ye, President & CEO 
Chinese Merchandise Wholesale Center New York, Inc. 
209 West 40th Street 
New York, NY  10018 
 
Dear Ms. Ye: 
 
I wish you success as you plan your upcoming “Chinese Commodities Exhibition Show,” 
to be held from July 1-10, 2005.  I’m very pleased that you have chosen New York City 
as the host of this event.  It is places like the Chinese Merchandise Wholesale Center that 
make New York City such a center of global trade and commerce.   
 
Your commitment forging new partnerships and serving companies is a great sign for 
businesses in New York City, and your work represents an exciting new era for the 
wholesale trade and exhibition industry between the United States and China. You open 
the door for American enterprises to easily recognize new and effective ways to bring 
products and services to their customers.  This will contribute to the City’s goals of 
promoting tourism, hospitality and job creation.  I encourage you to visit the New York 
City Department of Small Business Services online at www.nyc.gov/sbs.  Please contact 
us if we can be of assistance in any way. 
 
Thank you doing business in New York City.  Once again, congratulations. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robert W. Walsh 
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